
From: Barbara C  
Sent: Tuesday, August 16, 2022 9:12 PM 
To: cityplancommission <cityplancommission@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: In Support of File No. 220401 

 

I support the construction of the proposed apartment building on Hackett Avenue for the 

following reasons:  

+It is attractive and fits in with the neighborhood. 

+It is accessible for those who are mobility impaired.  (I moved from my bungalow--finding an 

accessible apartment on the east side is not easy!) 

+It is in a good location for employees of the large Ascension Health complex and UWM with 

good access to bus lines and everyday shopping.  (I would expect the residents might provide 

more business for the Downer Avenue merchants, an added plus.) 

 

I am a member of St. Mark's church as well as an East Side resident.  Of course, many of us 

parishioners wish we could just replace our parish hall without giving up the empty lot.  But 

there is no endowment, no pot of money (nor any hopes of raising one) that could pay for the 

project. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Please do not publish my email address. 

 

Barbara Costanzo 

Milwaukee, WI 
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